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To: PI
Subject: support for an application
Date: 28 August 2024 16:12:46

Application Reference Number. 240985/DDP
change of use of flat to Short Term Let.
24Picardy Court Rose street Aberdeen AB10 1UG.

I am writing in support for the above Application.

I AM.
MR
Peter
Lindsay
14Fern Drive
Portlethen
Aberdeen
AB12 4TB

I have known Alison McLeod who has submitted this application for over 30 years and
know she has looked into and considered the use of the property for short term let
diligently.
The property being on the ground floor off the main thoroughfare with it's own parking
space which is secure eliminating the need for on street parking.
Alison I know has high standards and the property would be well maintained in good
condition.
Guests would be given rules and conditions and regulations to be followed ensuring that
they will enjoy a pleasant experience while visiting the city.
Kind Regards
Peter Lindsay.


